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April 5, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Judith Cash, Director  
State Demonstration Group 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services  
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Service 
Mail Stop S-2-26-06 
7500 Security Boulevard 
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 
 
Dear Ms. Cash: 
 
This letter serves as the State of Michigan's formal acceptance of the Managed Care 
Risk Mitigation COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE) section 1115 demonstration, 
as provided in your February 4, 2022, correspondence.  The State appreciates the time 
and effort you and your colleagues at the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
(CMS) have provided as we worked together to address the significant challenges 
posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact Jacqueline Coleman by email at colemanj@michigan.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Kate Massey, Director  
Behavioral and Physical Health and Aging Services 
 
 
cc: Thomas Long, CMS 
 Keri Toback, CMS 
 
 
 
 




